
Qwest

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone: (206) 398-2507 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Adam L. Sherr
Senior Attorney
Regulatory Law 
January 5, 2005
Via E-Mail and Overnight Mail 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-033011 - Unfiled Agreements


Request to Combine Responses

Dear Ms. Washburn:

In Order No. 19, the Commission required Time Warner Telecom to file a written offer of proof on January 4, 2005, and for responses to be filed on January 10, 2005.  Earlier today, the Commission issued a notice requesting responses to Time Warner's January 3 petition for review of Order No. 19 by Wednesday, January 12.  By this letter, Qwest requests that it be permitted to file a combined response to Time Warner's written offer of proof and petition for review on January 12, 2005.  Given the common issues addressed in both Time Warner filings, Qwest believes a combined response would be efficient and appropriate.    

Sincerely,

Adam L. Sherr
ALS/llw

cc:
Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail)


